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James C. Bell. secretary 
Whatcor-Skagit-Island Contractors Aseocefir(04) 
Post Office Box 1343 
Belliaeham, Washington 98225 

Dear Mr. Bell: 

This is in response to your letter of 15 royember 1977 requesting 
inforration on the Skagit River Levee and Channel Improvements Project. 
I appreciate your interest In the S'eneit River Levee Project and 7ould 
be pleeeed to naet with your essociatiou at your reeular dinner meeting 
on 12 April 1978 to discuss our studies and - t!le.work to be done along 
the river. . Please advise if this date is satisfactory to you. 

We are in an early state of our studies and cannot determine how many 
contracts would be involved in comp1etin ti -le project. -  Construction 
would be initiated in fiscal Year MO if continuity of funding is 
maintained. 

I appreciate your interest in the project and loch forward to meeting 
with you in April. If you have other questions retarding the Skaeit 
River Levee Prolect Prior to the meeting, please contact me at tele-
phone (206) 764-3690 or Mr. Vernon Cook, Project Manager, at telephone 
(206) 764-3455. 

Sincerely yours, 

TC!-IN A. P077AT 
of E:I;i:-..e07-s 

cc: 
Exec Ofc/Laakeri 
Opns Div - --  

Br/Res.-PlriC/21(-YF --- 
Des r v es Sec 
Cook/Woodard 

(MFR: Dick Woodard cleared 
this date with Jean Laakeri 
on 29 Nov 77) 
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